
P1/2 Newsletter 

Welcome to the P1/2 Newsletter.  This term we have been 

very busy.  We have, as a class, done lots of exciting things 

with reading.  Have a look at some of our activities and 

photos. 
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We look forward to sharing some more of 

our news from P1/2 in our next newsletter. 

Our class 

story 


